Ministry of Information and
Communication Technology

Building 9, TOT Public Company Limited
Chaeng Watthana Road, Laksi,
Bangkok 10210, Thailand

Tel: 662 505 7342, Fax: 662 568 2540

No. 0205/ 4450

27 July 2007

Subject : Planning schedule for the fourth World Telecommunication Policy Forum
(WTPF) on convergence and emerging policy issues

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I would like to refer to your letter Ref. DM-07/1003 dated 9 March 2007

concerning the above-mentioned subject. With regard to the draft report of the Secretary
General, Thailand would like to propose that the followings should be taken into account:

1. The identification of the type of convergence should also take telecom-

munication network, services, and terminal equipment into account.
2. The inclusion of key regulatory imiplication regarding the convergence of

NGN and the Internet at service and network level. 7
3. Apart from the impact of convergence on telecommunications, the impact

of convergence on the nature and mechanism for regulating NGN and the Internet should
also be addressed.

On the issue of the informal group of experts, Thailand would not nominate
expert for this group.
As for the voluntary contributions towards a Trust Fund, Thailand is still in

the process of consideration. We will inform you of the outcome on this matter in due
course.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

SM Lo- MT’V;&
Sue Lo-Utai
Deputy Permanent Secretary
Acting Permanent Secretary
Mr. Hamadoun Touré
Secretary General
International Telecommunication Union
Place des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 20
Switzerland
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